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Hi 
As a local resident and council tax payer I would like to express my concerns at the application for an 
asset transfer of Cathkin Park to the JJCT. 
Since 2010 when the JJFA controversially took over the running of the pavilion(their application 
wrongly says 2009) this has become a closed shop and shrine to Jimmy Johnstone and it has been 
kept completely for themselves. It has not been available to the local community at all and I fail to 
see how this would be different with the park. 
This is also nowhere near value for money in that this group attain control of the park for as little as 
£1 per annum. There are a shortage of parks in Glasgow as it is anyway and the JJCT can easily base 
themselves in Toryglen football centre or lesser Hampden. 
I’m also concerned about this has been gone about, local residents I have spoken to in the last few 
days have only just found out about it and there has been no consultation at all. 
 
Kind regards  

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




